
TONBRIDGE & MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACTS – NOTICES OF APPLICATIONS

The following applications have been submitted to the Council and are being
advertised for the reason(s) given in each case.

TM/20/01961/FL – 57 Quarry Hill Road Tonbridge Kent TN9 2SA – Mrs C Moxon
is applying for proposed two storey side extension. Reason: CA HH

TM/20/01932/FL – Wideways Quarry Gardens Tonbridge Kent TN9 2SG
– Mr I Davidson is applying for installation of a domestic air conditioning
condenser unit to the left hand side wall (as seen from the front) of the property.
Reason: CA HH

TM/20/01945/LB – 115 St Leonards Street West Malling Kent ME19 6PE
– Mr T Berwick is applying for Listed Building Application: Take down and rebuild
chimney stack on northern flank of building and renovation and repair to chimney
on southern flank. Reason: LB CA

TM/20/01973/FL – 3 Mill Lane Wateringbury Maidstone Kent ME18 5PE
– Mr S Wiseman is applying for proposed outbuilding. Reason: CA HH

TM/20/01984/FL – Cornerways House 184 Well Street East Malling West Malling
Kent ME19 6JP – Ms Taroni & Mr Wade are applying for demolition of existing
garage and construction of new garage and car port. Reason: CA HH

TM/20/01942/FL – Cedar House Trottiscliffe Road Addington West Malling Kent
ME19 5AZ – Mr S Macdonald-Gay is applying for single storey rear extension.
Reason: CA HH

TM/20/01861/FL – Land South Of Teston Road Wateringbury Maidstone Kent
– Roscourt Estates Ltd is applying for construction of stables with associated
training area, parking, dung and bedding area, also use of land for the keeping,
breeding, training and care of horses including their grazing for personal
recreation; and some commercial livery. Reason: HA

Reasons for the application being publicised:

LB relates to/affects a Listed Building or its setting

CA is within/affects a Conservation Area

HA Site is over 1ha.

HH Householder application - As this is a householder application, in
the event of an appeal against a refusal of planning permission,
which is to be dealt with on the basis of representations in writing,
any representations made about this application will be sent to the
Secretary of State, and there will be no further opportunity to comment
at appeal stage.

Applications are displayed on our website www.tmbc.gov.uk/view-planning-
applications and may also be viewed between 8.30am and 5pm Monday to Friday
at our offices at either Kings Hill or Tonbridge Castle. Anyone wishing to make
comments can do so using the Submit Comments option. Alternatively comments
can be sent to planning.applications@tmbc.gov.uk quoting the relevant application
number(s). Please note that we will publish a copy of any representations
received on the website, although we will not publish personal data online. Any
representations should be received by 8 October 2020.
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